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Come Join us for a TASTE OF ITALY!! 

SJS Italian Night 

  ���������	
���
����������������� 

at St. Margaret Mary Church Hall 

Tickets:  $10 per person | $20 per Family 

Great Food, Beverages & Entertainment  

by Song Stylist-Vito Lombardo, NYC 
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GOSPEL MEDITATION - ENCOURAGE DEEPER UNDERSTANDING OF SCRIPTURE 

September 18, 2022 | 25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“You cannot serve both God and mammon.” Merriam-Webster 

defines mammon as material wealth or possessions, especially 

having a debasing influence. While God does not take issue with 

our need to use money for the business of our lives, there can be a 

problem with the attitudes we bring to it. We can easily become 

so preoccupied and obsessed with money that it becomes the real 

“god” we worship. Do we serve mammon instead of God? In their 

book, Wealth, Riches and Money, Craig Hill and Earl Pitts out-

line symptoms of mammon’s influence in our lives. Some of these 

are worry and anxiety over money, money mismanagement, fear 

over “never having enough,” an “I can’t afford it” mentality, im-

pulse buying, stinginess, greed, debt, and discontent. 
 

Many of the things on that list can consume us to the point that we are distracted from what we really need to 

be doing. Many people spend an inordinate amount of time worrying about money and it becomes the source of 

their worst fears. If we are honest with ourselves, we need to admit that we place far more emphasis on our ma-

terial securities than we ought. In fact, we have actually convinced ourselves that we cannot live without it. Are 

we that certain about the presence of God? Many of the world’s problems, especially those involving inequity 

and injustice, result from conflicts about money. Many equate money with happiness. Those successful in accu-

mulating large amounts of it quickly realize just how wrong they are. 
 

“Your ultimate allegiance is not to the government, not to the state, not to nation, not to any man-made institu-

tion. The Christian owes his ultimate allegiance to God, and if any earthly institution conflicts with God’s will it 

is your Christian duty to take a stand against it. You must never allow the transitory evanescent demands of 

man-made institutions to take precedence over the eternal demands of the Almighty God (Martin Luther King, 

Jr.).” This is the point Jesus is trying to make. Unfortunately, when we look around our man-made kingdoms are 

far more prevalent than God’s kingdom. When we start seeing greater evidence of justice, equity, dignity, re-

spect, opportunity, gentleness, holiness, solidarity, honesty, simplicity, care for creation, and a decrease in ambi-

tion, then we will know that God’s kingdom is being served. We will be doing what we are supposed to do. 

©LPi 
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Reverend Jorge Castro  

Phone: 860-644-2411 ext 109  

fr.castro@aohct.org 
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Deacon Edward J. Giard 

Deacon Michael D. Haines  
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Ginger Bilas  

Phone: 860-644-2411 ext 101 

ginger@southwindsor.cc 

�

���	
������������
���������	��

Robert Dolan     

robert.dolan@uconn.edu  
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Anton Miranda  

stjuniperoserra@gmail.com  
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Laura Pastula    

Phone: 860-644-2411 ext 103 

business@southwindsor.cc 
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Audrey Miranda  

bulletin@southwindsor.cc              
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We extend a special welcome to new parishioners. We hope you will find our parish community a place 

where your faith-life will grow. We also hope you will share your special gifts with your parish family.  

Your presence, your talents and your prayers are always welcome. Please introduce yourself to  

Fr. Castro, after one of the Masses and also please formally register with the parish through 

 our website at www.saintjuniperoserra.org or by contacting the office. 

The churches are open for private devotions:  

St. Francis of Assisi: Monday thru Friday 9:00am-4:00pm 

St. Margaret Mary: Monday thru Friday 9:00am-3:00pm, Saturday 10:00am-5:30pm 

Pastoral Staff 

Faith Formation Staff  
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Anton Miranda  

Phone:860-644-2549  ext 106 

faithformation@southwindsor.cc 
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Phone:860-644-2549  ext 107 

faithformation@southwindsor.cc 

   

 

Offices located at 80 Hayes Rd, Hours are Monday thru Thursday 9 am to 3 pm 

Friday: 9 am to 12pm  | Parish Office: 860-644-2411 Fax: 860-644-5765 
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Important Information 

����������Parents must attend a pre-baptismal  class and sponsor certificates for the godparents must be 

received before a baptism can be scheduled. Please call the parish office to register.  

����	�����	��For prayer requests or to join the Prayer Line, please call Donna, 860-938-4864, Ida, 860-289-2826 

or Mary, 860-644-0766.�

�	

������At least six months preparation is necessary. Please call Fr. Castro at x109�

����������������	������	� ����������� ��	!���
��Your parish priests, deacons and ministers are eager to help 

anyone who is unable to celebrate with us because of age, illness or handicap. There is no problem visiting private 

homes if we are notified. If you, or a relative living in the South Windsor Catholic Community would like to 

receive the Sacrament of the Sick or would like to receive Communion, please call the parish office so that we may 

be of assistance. 

����	����"�!����������The deadline for the bulletin articles is noon on Friday. Email your submissions to:  

bulletin@southwindsor.cc 

"�#�$��
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	�����: 860-648-0216 
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SANCTUARY LIGHTS  

St. Margaret Mary’s Sanctuary Light burns this week for 

AUDREY SZOKA 

 If you would like to have  the Sanctuary Light burn at  St. 

Francis of Assisi or St. Margaret Mary Church  for the intention 

of a loved one,  please call the parish office 860-644-2411. 

 

SATURDAY VIGIL, September 17 

4:00 p.m. Connie & Bill Collins by Their Niece  
 

SUNDAY, September 18 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

7:30 a.m. Joseph Nazare  

9:00 a.m. James Galvin, Sr. by Family  

11:00 a.m. Andre Veilleux by Wife, Nancy & Son, Alex 
 

 

MONDAY, September 19 

8:00 a.m. Jane Helbig by Linda Kapelner  

TUESDAY, September 20 

8:00 a.m. Mary & John Taylor  

 by Rosaleen & Ed Meyer & Family  

WEDNESDAY, September 21 

8:00 a.m. Gloria Donlin by Arlene Martocci  

THURSDAY, September 22 

8:00 a.m. Patricia Sullivan Keegan- 4th Anniversary  

 by Sister, Annamae  

 

SATURDAY VIGIL, September 24 

4:00 p.m. Laurette Billig by Daughter, Carol & Family  
 

SUNDAY, September 25 

Twenty-Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

7:30 a.m. The Holy Souls of Purgatory  

9:00 a.m. Paul St. Jean by Wife, Bonnie & Family  

11:00 a.m. Bertha & Michael Troiano, Jr. by Children 

Please remember in your prayers 

the following parishioners who 

are ill Thomas Russo, Giacomo 

Ghasa, Scott Mosher, Anne 

Mosher, Rosemary Saad, Lydia Mele, Barbara Mansini, 

Tammy Cross, Mary Caswell, Linda Pratson, Beth 

Jamieson, Helen Palmer, Teresa Foran, Marie Donnelli, 

George Rousseau, Charles Flick, Joyce Abrahams, Kay 

Vuono, Pat Hendrickson, Carmen Rosa Chilicki, Karen 

Cerrato, Bertha Brasfield, Mark Weyrauch, Robert Billig, 

Adam Johnson, Taina Marquez-Johnson, Luca and Nicolas 

Marquez-Johnson, Simone Tedford, Frances P. Medina, 

Paula Musgrave, Richard Mazur, John Ferrante, Michael 

Chappell, Rebecca-Lynn Scullion, Dylan McBreen, Susan 

Degennaro, Lisa Feinstein, Sylvia Gonsalves, Louise Hynes, 

Ginette Collin, Laurie Gilligan, Joan Paterna, Linda Nott, 

Donna Antaya, Charles Manzella. Please call the parish 

office to add a loved one to our parish prayer list.  
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It is not too late to give to 

the 2022 Archbishop’s 

Annual Appeal!!  It is only 

with YOUR help that we 

will be able to achieve the 

Annual Appeal goal of $10 Million!  This year’s 

Appeal goal may be a challenge – but it is nothing 

compared to the challenge many suffer with each 

and every day of their lives.  The Archbishop’s An-

nual Appeal helps provide the critical funding 

needed to feed the hungry, shelter the homeless, 

counsel those in despair, offer much-needed assis-

tance to the unemployed, and make medical care 

available to those without health insurance. Your 

gift to the 2022 Appeal will help to continue these 

and other vital ministries, services, and programs 

that reach out to so many in need.  

All funds contributed to the Archbishop’s Annual Appeal are 

used exclusively for the purposes outlined in the Appeal lit-

erature, which can be found at https://

archdioceseofhartford.org/appeal/.  No Appeal funds are ever 

used for legal fees or settlements. 

St. Pius of Pietrelcina | September 23 

Best known as Padre Pio,      

St. Pius was born Francesco 

Forgione in 1887 in Pietrel-

cina, Italy. As a young boy he 

suffered many illnesses in-

cluding typhoid. He joined 

Capuchin Franciscans at 15 

and took the name of Pius or 

"Pio" in honor of Pope Pius I. 

He was ordained in 1910, and 

at this time he received the 

marks of stigmata, the 

wounds of Christ, but they 

eventually healed. Frequent       

illnesses continued to plague 

him as a young man. 

Padre Pio served in the Italian Medical Corps dur-

ing World War I, but he was discharged early be-

cause of illness, which was likely tuberculosis. He 

was assigned to the friary in San Giovanni           

Rotondo. In 1918, while continuing to serve at the 

friary, the stigmata appeared again, and this time 

remained until his death. 

Many faithful came to see him at the friary, his 

days were long, beginning with Mass at 5 a.m. then 

hearing confessions all day with breaks to bless the 

sick. A simple man, content to do God’s will on 

earth and with the ardent desire to serve the sick 

and poor in whom he saw Christ, he urged a hospi-

tal, Casa Sollievo della Sofferenza (House for the 

Relief of Suffering), to be built in San Giovanni Ro-

tondo. It opened in 1956. 

Padre Pio died at the age of eighty-one in 1968 and 

in 2002 Pope John Paul II proclaimed him “St. Pio 

of Pietrelcina.” 



Congratulations 

 Rachel Plourde &  

Benjamin Kwiatkowski 

Come and join us at our 

n e w l y  f o r m e d  b i -

monthly Men's Prayer 

Group to let  God encour-

age a deeper personal       

understanding of his message to us. Prayer  group 

meeting 9/22/2022 at 7pm come join us, We'll be 

reviewing the Gospel reading for 9/25 /2022.  Please 

bring your Bible or copy of Sunday's reading. 

For more information contact Jozef Chilicki at 

jchilicki@cox.net 

��

The September food collection will take place the 

weekend of September 

24
th

 and 25
th

.  Bags will 

be distributed this 

weekend, September 17
th

 

and 18th. With your help 

St. Vincent de Paul Soci-

ety will assist Head Start Families in Vernon, DCF 

Families in Manchester, local families we support and 

St. Ann’s Church in Hartford.  
 

REMINDER: The special collection for 

our St. Vincent de Paul Society will be 

the second collection on the weekend of 

October 8th and 9th. Please help us    

continue to help others! 
 

We need volunteers to help with the household 

goods distribution for 4-5 hours on a Saturday 

morning – one weekend per month.  If you can help 

please email president@societyhelpline.org 

�� Want to know more about volunteering or attending a   

meeting? Please email president@societyhelpline.org. 

�� Have kitchen items or good used furniture to share? Please 

post your donation at www.societyhelpline.org  

�� Need help or know someone else who needs help? Post a 

r e q u e s t  f o r  a s s i s t a n c e  o n  o u r  w e b -

site  www.societyhelpline.org or call 860 648-0216. 

This year's 40 Days for Life will run from 

September 28th- November 6th. 

The St. Junipero Serra Parish 

Ministry of Life will participate in 

the Hartford Archdiocese spon-

sored 40 Days for Life Campaign 

on Saturday, October 1st on the 

sidewalk outside of Planned Par-

enthood, 1030 New Britain Ave., 

West Hartford. Sign -up sheets 

are in the church vestibules.  

Registration instructions are 

next to the sign up sheets. If you have any questions, 

email sjs40daysforlife@comcast.net.   
 

Fun Facts: At six weeks, a baby’s nose, mouth, and ears are 

starting to take shape, and his/her intestines and brain are be-

ginning to develop. And at seven weeks, little hands and feet that 

look more like paddles are emerging from the developing arms 

and legs. ( Source: Fetal Development Week by Week by Kate 

Marple) 
 

Life is a gift from God. Join us as we celebrate and 

pray for the life of the preborn. 

New Day Bereavement Support Group 

The Bereavement Care 

Ministry of St. Junipero 

Serra Parish will offer a 

nine-week, spiritual-based 

program that provides 

support for those suffering 

the loss of loved ones.  Trained facilitators guide and 

encourage participants to share with others their     

experience of loss as they move through their journey 

from grief to healing.  

 “New Day” will be on Wednesday afternoons from 

1:30-3:00 p.m. beginning September 28th, at St. 

Francis of Assisi Church, 673 Ellington Road, South 

Windsor, CT, in the office building.  To register, please 

call Kathy at (860)644-5388 or Lisa at (860)528-4845. 

SUNDAY’s COMING! 

Back by popular 

demand our Lectio 

Divina study group 

on the coming 

Sunday readings is 

starting up again. 

We will meet in 

the SFA Hall after the Wednesday Morning Mass 

from 8:30-9:30 am beginning on Sept 28th. We 

will use the Sunday  Missalette from the church as a 

basis for our study. See you then!  

�"#$%&'	��()�*#+��
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Food Collection  

The Gifts at Mass -A friendly  

reminder- if you have scheduled a 

Mass intention you have the first 

option to bring up the gifts. Please 

introduce yourself to an usher be-

fore that Mass so they know you will be bringing up 

the gifts. Thank you for participating. 

STEWARDSHIP  

Total Offertory including Online Giving:  

9/4/2022 Weekly Collection $10,712.00 

Monthly Collection $3723.00 

9/11/2022 Weekly Collection $9,744.00 

These numbers will fluctuate due to monthly and  

quarterly donations. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY! 



INCREASE YOUR FAITH Come to our  Cenacle 

which meets every other Tues-

day night. Our next meeting 

will be on Tuesday,  

September 20th at 7:00pm  

at SMM Chapel.  

For more information call  

Mike Cianciolo 860-604-1745. 

����������	
����
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RACHEL'S VINEYARD RETREAT WEEKENDS  

FOR HEALING AFTER ABORTION 

If you are suffering 

from an abortion, 

experience the 

healing love of Je-

sus Christ on a Ra-

chel's Vineyard 

Retreat weekend 

October 21 - 23, 2022 in Farmington, CT. The weekend 

healing process includes discussions, Living Scriptures 

with meditations, the Sacrament of Reconciliation, a Me-

morial Service and Mass of Entrustment. Participation is 

totally confidential and offers a beautiful opportunity to 

experience God's love, forgiveness and compassion. Both 

women and men have participated in past retreats and have 

ranged in age from teens to mid-eighties. The fee for the 

weekend is $175.00 for meals, private room and all retreat 

materials. Scholarships are available for financial assistance. 

For more information contact Marie at 203-631-9030, email 

her at mlaffin@prolifeministry.org, or visit our website at 

www.rachelsvineyard.org.  

   

 

 

 

Seth Hewitt & Morgan Brown 
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Archdiocesan Director of the Catholic Biblical 

School Enrollment in the Catholic Biblical School is open! 

Please call (860) 242-5573 for more information or visit our 

website Catholic.Biblical.School@aohct.org  

to apply. 

Join us as we study Paul's Letter to the  

Romans this Fall.  Although Paul did not find 

the Church at 

Rome, he spent 

the last few years 

of his life there 

under house ar-

rest and wrote 

the longest of his 

epistles to the 

Roman Jews.  

Paul's letter pre-

sents the limits of the Law of Moses and the need for 

salvation through Jesus Christ. 
 

Bible study will take place in the St Margaret Mary 

Church Hall from 7:00 until 8:30 pm on 10 consecu-

tive Monday nights starting September 19th and will 

finish before Thanksgiving.  This study is open to all, 

regardless of your bible study experience.  Newcom-

ers welcome.  
 

 The study includes a paperback textbook and a 

questions and answer booklet, a professional video 

presentation summarizing each lesson, and small 

group discussion each Monday. 
 

Call Dan Peck at 860-436-5933 to register,  

or if you have any questions about the study. 

ARCHDIOCESE OF HARTFORD MARRIAGE  

ANNIVERSARY MASS  

Sunday, October 16 at 2:00 PM Ca-

thedral of Saint Joseph,  Hartford, 

CT. All those in special for this spe-

cial anniversary Mass. who wedding        

anniversaries in join Archbishop 

Blair observing other the Archdio-

cese of Hartford are 25th, 50th, 

60th, and 2022 are invited to Couples can register to attend 

online at  

https://archdioceseofhartford.org/marriagemass/ 

This year’s HOPES (Help Our Parish Elementary 

Schools) Collection is set to take place on Septem-

ber 24 - 25, 2022. Our school administrators, teachers, 

staff and students have overcome many challenges through-

out the pandemic - and the spirit within our Catholic 

schools remains strong. As a faith and community leader, 

your support and promotion of the HOPES Collection will 

go a long way in help-

ing us to achieve our 

goals and to sustain 

Catholic education in 

our Archdiocese. The 

HOPES Collection 

provides vital support 

to our Catholic ele-

mentary schools - it 

generates funds for technology, arts and literature, athletics, 

robotics, safety and security measures, marketing and much, 

much more. We want to continue delivering on our commit-

ment to educate the WHOLE child - mind, body and spirit - 

and develop the future leaders of our communities and our 

Archdiocese.  

The South Windsor Lions Club 

is having their annual Charity 

Golf Tournament on September 

21st at Blackledge Country 

Club, 180 West St in Hebron; 

8:30am registration and 10am shotgun start. $140/golfer in-

cludes: greens fees, cart, continental breakfast, lunch and 

dinner. Features: closest to the pin, longest drive, 50/50 raf-

fle and raffle prizes. Guaranteed to be a great day!  

Please contact Sue Burnham 860-644-8332 or  

sburnham31@hotmail.com 
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(860) 644-0067
MARGARET M. SHEA

 John F. Tierney
 Funeral Home Inc.

Dalton J. Zahner

219 West Center St., Manchester, CT 06040

(860) 643-1222
www.tierneyfuneralhome.com

Thomas J. Tierney
Thomas F. Tierney

Family Owned & Operated

Serving the Community for Over Sixty Years.

1275 John Fitch Boulevard, South Windsor, CT 06074
860-528-8421 

860-528-3156 FAX

Visit us on the 
web @ www.kasheta.com
“Power Equipment for All Seasons”

Sales, Parts & Service •  New & Used Equipment Available

Kasheta Power Equipment

DESIGN SVC • WEEKLY MAINTENANCE
MULCHING • NEW PLANT INSTALLATION

HYDRO-SEEDING • GRADING
SHRUB PRUNING & BRUSH REMOVAL

Call for a Free Estimate      860-282-9496  
www.JaysLandscaping.com

(860) 432-8900
938 SULLIVAN AVE, SOUTH WINDSOR

broadbrookgardens.com

10% OFF
with

mention
of this ad

CENTRAL
SEALING, INC.

ASPHALT PAVING
860-289-7900

www.centralsealingct.com
Residential & Commercial • Driveways

Parking Lots • Cut-Out Patching • Curbing
Free Estimates • Fully Insured    Lic.#0549065

Foran Brothers
Contractors, Inc.

FORAN BROTHERS ELECTRIC

REMODELING • CONSTRUCTION • ELECTRICAL
Building Services For Four Generations

860-528-8736
“MAN IS A BUILDER BY NATURE”

CT. REG.
#544006

Elect. Lic.
#121908

Mr. Sparkle
C a r  W a s h

A GREAT PLACE
TO WASH YOUR CAR!

800 Sullivan Avenue
South Windsor

COLONY PLUMBING
Quality Plumbing & Heating Services
Residential • Commercial
Veteran Owned and Locally Operated Since 1984

• Plumbing Replacements • Repairs • Gas Piping • Remodeling •
• Heating Services• Boilers • Water Softening • Water Conditioning •

• Well Tanks • Well Pumps • New Plumbing & Heating Systems •
	 Call or Visit Us Today
	 860-785-8368 | colonyplumbingct.com
	 Happiness is knowing your plumber.

Kids ages 4 - 15 years

Ninja Training Classes 
Parties

Half-day Camp Programs
Competitive Ninja Team

Field Trips
Team Building Events

405 Sullivan Ave.
South Windsor
 860-436-3500

ninjasouthwindsor.com For your convenience we now sell Granite Flush Markers and Monuments at all our locations!   
Offer applies to Pre Need Sales only. Cannot be combined with other offers.

The Catholic Cemeteries Association
of the Archdiocese of Hartford, Inc.

From September 16, 2022 through October 31, 2022 bring this ad  
to any cemetery office and receive the following:

Visit us at www.ccacem for the location nearest you or  
call us at 203-239-2557 to speak to a Family Service Advisor

Advanced Planning of your Cemetery needs is a loving gift that relieves your  
family of a difficult decision in the midst of their grief. Whether a Traditional  

Grave, Mausoleum, or Cremation, let our caring team of Family Service  
Advisors help you choose your cemetery needs.

Purchase
Tandem Crypt
Single Crypt
Two Graves

Save
$750.00
$500.00
$150.00
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“BROTHERS BEATS THE OTHERS”

Full  Service • Low  Prices
860-289-9468
860-289-6292

COMPANY, INC.

860.432.7432 TEL / 860.432.9049 FAX
PROHealthCT.com / prohealthct@gmail.com

Dr. Jason Sousa
Empowering families to achieve

true health naturally.
915 Sullivan Ave. Ste 1 • South Windsor, CT 06074

IMPERIAL OIL & 
PLUMBING COMPANY

Plumbing • Propane

Heating • Fuel Oil

Personalized services since 1966

BOILER REPLACEMENTS • PLUMBING REPAIRS • PROPANE INSTALLATIONS
 Ed Havens 	 SOUTH WINDSOR • 860-291-0115	 Ed Havens Jr.
	 www.imperialoilco.com 	 s-1302707  P-1203598  HOD 146

Samsel & Carmon Funeral Home
860-644-2940
www.carmonfuneralhome.com
419 Buckland Road • South Windsor

Sick of poor service and generic quality from 
contractors? We return every call, email, and text. 
We keep every appointment. We stay educated 

and on-trend. No job is too big or too small.
We are trustworthy and honest.

Kitchens, baths, tile, flooring,
drywall, paint, windows, doors, decks, 

siding, roofs, and everything else.

OWNED AND OPERATED BY
PARISHIONER JOHN DZIADUL

CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED • LIC # HIC.0639110

FULL SERVICE REMODELERS

FOR PICS AND REVIEWS GO TO OUR GOOGLE
LISTING AND CITYWIDEHOMESCT.COM

Call us at 860-836-0297 
ALL CALLS RETURNED

GUARANTEED!

C I T Y W I D E
H O M E S

Support Your Health
Support Your Parish

TEXT: (860) 817-7074

Alkaline Ionizers Water Filter

Support your mental, physical and financial health
50% commission will be donated to the parish

REVEREND E.G. ROSENBERGER 
COUNCIL 5779

Knights of Columbus
Meets 2nd Wed. of 
Month in Church Hall
Meet at St. Francis of Assisi on odd months 
and St. Margaret Mary on even months.

Inquiries: Jozef Chilicki
(860) 282-7972 

www.kofc5779.org

Kevin Paradis
SW Realtor 

& 
Parishioner

860-212-9661481 Buckland Rd
South Windsor

HomesFromParadise.com

Fast, Dependable Service
24 Hour Emergency Service

860-646-3360
www.northeastrooter.com

	 Thomas J Perra,
	 Realtor, GRI
	 Parishioner

Cell: 860-463-1694
Email: tjperra@frontier.com

www.creativect.org | Dan Julian, Broker

860-528-5365	 Hours: Mon-Sat 11am-10pm
655 John Fitch Blvd, South Windsor	 lenas-restaurant.com

Banquet Room for 
up to 100 guests.
Custom menu for 
Special Occasions, 

Events & Bereavements

AIROLDI’S INC.
PAVING

860-289-3876
www.APAVING.com

Contact Mary Hoffman to place an ad today! 
mhoffman@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6340

Knowledgeable Representation in
CRIMINAL DEFENSE & PERSONAL INJURY

860-644-4700
jesulickesq@yahoo.com

225 Oakland Road, Suite 305, South Windsor, CT 06074
www.attorneyjamesesulick.com

LAW OFFICE OF
JAMES E. SULICK, LLC

Helping Hands
Home Care

Providing high quality, yet 
affordable home care services

 to the elderly since 1996.

LIVE IN OR BY THE HOUR
860-645-7667	 Bolton


